

24 September 2018

EASTERN SOUTHLAND SOFTBALL/TBALL COMPETITION

Dear Parents and Caregivers

Your child has expressed an interest in participating in the Eastern Southland Softball Competition being held in Gore every Friday afternoon.

The first games begin on Friday 2 November 2018.

If your child is interested, please complete the Permission Slip below and return to school by Wednesday 17 October.

When: Friday afternoons - Juniors from 4.00pm, Seniors from 5.00pm

(Six weeks of competition, plus a catch up day if required, starting 2/11/18)

Where: Gore Show Grounds

Who: Junior - Mixed 5 to 7 years old

Senior - Mixed 8 to 10 years old

Cost: \$15 per child

\$25 - 2 children per family \$30 - 3 children per family

Please pay to school office as soon as possible

If paying electronically please write 'Softball' in the ref details

Equipment: All equipment supplied

Other: Parents are required to transport and organise their own children

Lockie Brenssell Sports Coordinator

×	
- 7	•
0	•
_	

EASTERN SOUTHLAND SOFTBALL COMPETITION TERM 4 – GORE

Signed	Date
I give permission for my child/rento participate in the Eastern Southland Softball Competition Gore Show Grounds in Gore each week on a Friday. I unconcepting and organisation are my own responsibility.	n, to be held at the